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Assessment  
Name 

Subject Area/ 
grade 

Information 
about Available 

Accommodations 
and Accessibility 

Features 

# Of 
Testing 

Administra
tions in 
District 

Testing Mode Testing Time 
Allotted per 

Student 

Testing 
Window 

Results 
Available 

Information for 
Parents/Guardians 

Regarding the 
Assessment  

Fall 2022 Start 
Strong 
Assessments 
Administration-
English Language 
Arts (ELA), Math, 
and Science 

ELA: 4 through 
10 
Math: 4 through 
8, 
Algebra I, 
Geometry and 
Algebra II 
Science: 6, 9 and 
12 

Accessibility 

Features and 

Accommodations 

Manual 

1 Online only 45–60 minutes 
per subject 
assessment 

8/31/22 to 

9/30/22 
TBD Information to be 

released on Office of 
Assessments webpage   

Dynamic Learning 
Maps (DLM) 
Instructionally 
Embedded (IE) 
Assessments 
(optional) 

ELA and Math: 
3 through 8, 
and 11  
 
Science: 5, 8 
and 11 

 

DLM Accessibility 
Manual 

N/A Online only 10–15 minutes 
per testlet 

9/12/22 to 
12/23/22 

Immediately For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

New Jersey Student 
Learning 
Assessment (NJSLA) 
English Language 
Arts (ELA)/ 
Mathematics High 
School Fall Block 

ELA: 9 
Math: High 
school students 
enrolled in 
Algebra I, 
Geometry, or 
Algebra II 

 

NJSLA 
Accessibility 
Features and 
Accommodations 
Manual 

1 Computer-based 
with paper-based 
options for 
students with 
disabilities 

Two 90-minute 
units, Total time 
180 minutes per 
subject 

11/28/22 to 
12/16/22 
Makeup: 
3/20/23 to 
3/24/23 

TBD For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

ACCESS and 
Alternate ACCESS 
for ELLs 

ACCESS: K 
through 12 
Alt. ACCESS: 1 
through 12 

 

WIDA 
Accessibility 
Accommodations 

1 Paper – Grade K 

(and by request) 

Online Grades 1–
12 (Writing 
portion is paper 
Grades 1–3) 

No time limit 2/6/23 to 

3/31/23 
TBD Parent Handout 

Provided in different 

languages. 

New Jersey State 
Graduation 
Proficiency 

Assessment (NJGPA) 

11 NJSLA 
Accessibility 
Features and 
Accommodations 
Manual 

1 Computer-based 
with paper-based 
options for 
students with 
disabilities 

Two 90-minute 
units, Total time 
180 minutes per 
subject 

3/13/23 to 

3/17/23  
Makeup: 

3/20/23 to 

3/24/23 

TBD For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/resources/educator-resources/startStrong/NJSLA_Accessibility_Features_and_Accommodations_9th_Edition.pdf
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/resources/educator-resources/startStrong/NJSLA_Accessibility_Features_and_Accommodations_9th_Edition.pdf
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/resources/educator-resources/startStrong/NJSLA_Accessibility_Features_and_Accommodations_9th_Edition.pdf
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/resources/educator-resources/startStrong/NJSLA_Accessibility_Features_and_Accommodations_9th_Edition.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Accessibility_Manual.pdf
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Accessibility_Manual.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/
https://wida.wisc.edu/sites/default/files/resource/ACCESS-Accessibility-Accommodations-Supplement.pdf
https://wida.wisc.edu/sites/default/files/resource/ACCESS-Accessibility-Accommodations-Supplement.pdf
https://wida.wisc.edu/sites/default/files/resource/ACCESS-Accessibility-Accommodations-Supplement.pdf
https://wida.wisc.edu/sites/default/files/resource/ACCESS-Parent-Handout-English.pdf
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
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Dynamic Learning 
Maps (DLM) Year 
End (YE) Model: 
ELA, Math, 
Science 

ELA and 
Math: 3 
through 8, 
and 11  
Science: 5, 8 
and 11 

DLM Accessibility 
Manual 

1 Computer-based Click for DLM 
Info.  

4/3/23 to 

5/26/23 

TBD For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

NJSLA ELA/Math 
Regular Spring 
Administration 

3-9 NJSLA 
Accessibility 
Features and 
Accommodations 
Manual 

1 Computer-based 
with paper-based 
options for 
students with 
disabilities 

Click for testing 
times 

5/1/23 to 
5/26/23 
Makeup: 
5/30/23 to 
6/2/23 

TBD For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

NJSLA Science 
Administration 

5, 8 and 11 NJSLA 
Accessibility 
Features and 
Accommodations 
Manual 

1 Computer-based 
with paper-based 
options for 
students with 
disabilities 

Click for testing 
times 

5/1/23 to 

5/26/23 
Makeup: 

5/30/23 to 

6/2/23 

TBD For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

NJSLA ELA/Math 
High School 
Summer  

ELA: 9 
Math: High 
school students 
enrolled in 
Algebra I, 
Geometry, or 
Algebra II 

NJSLA 
Accessibility 
Features and 
Accommodations 
Manual 

1 Computer-based 
with paper-based 
options for 
students with 
disabilities 

Two 90-minute 
units, Total time 
180 minutes per 
subject 

7/24/23 to 
8/4/23 

TBD For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

New Jersey State 
Graduation 
Proficiency 

Assessment (NJGPA) 

11 and 12 NJSLA 
Accessibility 
Features and 
Accommodations 
Manual 

1 Computer-based 
with paper-based 
options for 
students with 
disabilities 

Two 90-minute 
units, Total time 
180 minutes per 
subject 

7/24/23 to 

7/28/23 
Makeup 

7/31/23 to 

8/4/23 

TBD For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Accessibility_Manual.pdf
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Accessibility_Manual.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/dlm/
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/dlm/
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/unit_test_times.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/unit_test_times.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/unit_test_times.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/unit_test_times.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/manuals/#afaa
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
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National 

Assessment of 

Educational 

Progress (NAEP) 

4, 8 and 12 
Students age 
13 

 

NAEP 
Accommodations  

1 Digital-based 

platform, 

occasionally 

paper/pencil 

administration 

Three 60-minute 
blocks. Total 
testing time 180 
minutes per 
student 

Districts 
and schools 
selected for 
the various 
NAEP 
assessment
s taking 
place in the 
2022-23 
school year 
will be 
contacted 
by the NAEP 
State 
Coordinator 
with their 
designated 
assessment 
dates 

National 
Results 
available on 
even 
numbered 
years. State 
results 
available on 
odd 
numbered 
years. No 
student, 
school or 
district 
results 
available. 
www.nations
reportcard.go
v   

For more information, 
please visit the Office of 
Assessments webpage 

 

https://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard/about/accom_table.aspx
https://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard/about/accom_table.aspx
http://www.nationsreportcard.gov/
http://www.nationsreportcard.gov/
http://www.nationsreportcard.gov/
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/assessment/resources/district/index.shtml

